AN IMPORTANT NOTICE

TO OUR PATIENTS
Effective on April 14, 2003, federal law on the privacy of medical information requires this Pharmacy to give you a copy of our Notice of Privacy Practices at the time of our first service to you on or after that date.  

We are also required to make a good faith effort to obtain your written receipt for the copy. Please assist us in meeting this requirement by signing where indicated when you receive your copy.

We thank you for your cooperation. 

